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ANZAC Day Service – Friday 7
th
 April commencing at 10:00am. All parents and community members are 

welcome to attend. Morning Tea will be served in the Library for parents/community members and special 
guests.  
 
School Fete – Thank you to everyone who supported the P & C School Fete. It was a very successful event 
and lots of fun was had. Watch this space for what some of the funds may go towards. 
 
Kindy Cafe – KDHS is very excited to be able to offer a Kindy Café commencing Term 2. The program will be 
run in conjunction with Amity Health (Communities for Children) from Albany. The target age of students will 
be 3 year olds who will be entering into Kindy in 2018 however, younger children are also able to come along 
with older sibling and stay in the care of the parents. More information will be given out over the holidays, if 
you are interested in your child attending the KDHS Kindy Café please call Jayde on 9831 2300 before 7

th
 

April. 
 
School Council Nominations – There are still two positions available for the School Council. If you are 
interested please call Peter on 9831 2300. 
 
Talk 4 Writing – KDHS is hosting a T4W PD in Week 1. Numerous staff from our school will be attending the 
PD while we have this amazing opportunity. However, this does mean that classrooms in week one will be 
disrupted with changes in teachers. 
 
NAPLAN – As you are aware we are a NAPLAN online trial school and all students in Year 3, 5, 7 & 9 will be 
completing their NAPLAN tests online during Week 3 & 4. The only paper test that will be done here this year 
is Year 3 Writing. If you have any questions about NAPLAN please see your classroom teacher. 
 
Farewell – KDHS would like to thank Miss Emma Julius who has been working in Primary for Term 1 teaching 
Health. Miss Julius will be taking time to continue her study but we look forward to her coming in for relief.  
 
PBS – In Week 1 and 2 we will be focusing on all 4 School Expectations & The Classroom Matrix 
 
Assembly – This first assembly will be held Friday 12

th
 May by Mr Melville’s Year 6 class, commencing at 

2:15pm in the Common Room.  
 
Thank you from Mrs Hewson – I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the staff, parents, 
community members and students all past and present for their wonderful support whilst I have been at 
KDHS. It is a truly wonderful school community to be a part of and I look forward to seeing you all again soon. 
Please look after Mr Dean Gill and make him feel as welcome as you all have done for me.  
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